
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN REPORT TO CBPC MEETING 11TH MAY 2020 
 

1. Work on the Neighbourhood Plan was put on hold on the 23rd March 2020 owing to the 
Covid-19 outbreak. 

2. It is not expected that work will resume before September 2020. This will inevitably delay 
completion from the existing target of April 2021. 

3. A budget application for 2020/2021 to Locality is being prepared. The fallout from Covid-19 
is likely to result in a change of approach for future activities in order to reduce social 
contact. This may increase some costs, for example greater use of Postal Services for future 
surveys and Newsletters. In addition, Jo Witherden, Dorset Planning Consultant is preparing 
a quotation for inclusion in the Locality submission, taking into account the likely slippage in 
dates. 


